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2 November 2018  ASX RELEASE

 Board Changes 

Manas Resources Limited (ASX: MSR, the “Company’’) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Alan 
Campbell as a Non-Executive Director of the Company and Chairman of the Board.   

As a result of his work commitments, current Chairman Mark Calderwood will relinquish that role but remain 
a Non-Executive Director of Manas.   

Mr Campbell is a Geologist, with extensive experience and knowledge in the resources sector built over a 
career spanning more than 30 years in mineral exploration. He was Managing Director of Papillon Resources 
from December 2009 to May 2012, leading the team which discovered the 5Moz Fekola gold deposit in Mali 
before Papillon’s merger with B2Gold in 2014.  Mr Campbell has worked and lived in Africa, Asia and Australia, 
having held senior roles and directorships in major and junior companies, including Anglo American and the 
De Beers Group.  

Outgoing Chairman Mark Calderwood said, “Mr Campbell’s insight and experience in working in emerging 
countries, combined with his success in discovering the Fekola gold deposit, his energy and vast experience, 
particularly in West Africa will be an asset to Manas as it develops its assets in Côte d’Ivoire.’’  
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